
From: Archaeologydc - E&E   
Sent: 09 July 2020 11:08 
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Planning notification for application reference: 20/01597/F 
 

Thank you for your consultation with regard to this application. 
 
The proposals outlined would not appear to have an invasive impact upon any 
known archaeological sites or features. As such there are no archaeological 
constraints to this scheme. I therefore have no further comments to make on this 
application.  
 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you would like to discuss this further. 
 

Kind Regards 
 
Clare 
 
Clare King 
Planning Archaeologist  
(Please note that I am only available on Weds and Thurs each week) 
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